
 
 

July / August / September - 2015 Newsletter 
Message from the President 
 
Hello everyone 
 
Once again I am feeling deeply, humbled and appreciative that you have put your trust in 
my abilities, by electing me President of our civic association once more.  Half of the 
year has already gone, and plenty of work lies ahead of us-for keeping our community 
clean and safe. As I drive through the neighborhood I get a sense of pride about how well 
folks in Sixteen Acres keep up their property.  It is also noticeable and that there is far 
less debris in our community than there had been in the past.  Thank you Sixteen Acres! 
 
Did you know?  That you can take out eight DVDs free for a week with your library card, 
as well as, adult and children books.  Need a library card?  The friendly staff at the 
circulation desk will gladly help you to get one.  Not too long ago our Sixteen Acres 
library branch had established a gently used bookstore which also carries some DVDS, 
CDs, magazines and videos for modest prices. 
 
Upcoming programs for early and late fall: 
 
07/21 6:00pm - neighborhood watch, followed by the honorable Mayor Sarno, who will 
bring us up-to-date about various happenings in the city.  Note: our neighborhood watch 
meetings take place every other month 
 
August - no civic association meeting 
 
09/22 - Neighborhood watch 6:00pm, speaker @ 7:00pm, Lydia Martinez, Deputy 
Superintendent of Springfield Schools (the date was changed due to primaries being held 
at the Clodo Concepcion Community Center on the previous week) 
 
10/20 - Ted Tokarz, Principal Central High School, 7:00pm 
 
11/17 6:00pm - neighborhood watch, 7:00pm speaker: Daniel Keenan, Senior Vice 
President Government Relations, Sisters of Providence Hospital 
 
12/15 - Holiday party for members only, no children please.  Members must pay their 
dues before the Party 
 
Have a fun and safe summer with family & friends and remember, we are Sixteen Acres! 


